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Facsimile 
 
 
June 17, 1997 
 
 
To:  Professor Lawrence D. Stokes 

Department of History 
(902) 494-3349 

 
From:  David G. Marwell 

Book Review Editor 
 
 
Subject: Resistance of the Heart   

by Nathan Stoltzfus  
 
Dear Prof. Stokes: 
 
I received another fax that was entirely black from you.  You seem to have a problem with your 
fax machine.   Please call me at (202) 724-0088 or email me at dmarwell@aol.com. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

David G. Marwell, Book Review Editor · (202) 724-0088 · FAX: (202) 724-0457 · dmarwell@aol.com 


